
Village of Franklin 
Board of Trustees 

Special Meeting Minutes 
June 14, 2022 

7:00 pm 
 

 Mayor Paul Turpin called the special meeting of the Village of Franklin Board of Trustees 
to order at 7:00 pm on Tuesday, June 14, 2022 in the town hall. Trustees present were Abby 
Flynn, Wyatt Smith, Sarah Carter, Vickie Adkins, and Amanda Ahlers. Trustee Lauren Anders was 
absent.  

 UCI send out their new testing consortium fees to the Village for approval. Mayor Turpin 
read the contract and fees to the trustees. Abby Flynn made a motion to accept the UCI Testing 
Consortium Fees. Amanda Ahlers seconded the motion. The voting was as follows: Wyatt Smith-
yes, Sarah Carter-yes, Vickie Adkins-yes, Amanda Ahlers-yes, and Abby Flynn-yes. The motion 
was carried.  
 
 Mayor Turpin presented the board with pictures of the snow plow blade from the Andy 
Fairless. The trustees do see there is wear and tear, however, would like to see it used for a 
while longer. The trustees suggest that Andy take it into someone who welds to see if anything 
can be done to mend it temporarily.  
 
 Mayor Turpin reached out to the attorney regarding the roof bid, but has not heard 
back. He did suggest that possibly the bid could be split into two which would allow the Village 
to fix half of the roof now, and the insurance building’s half in a year or two. Andy is 
rescheduling a meeting with him to discuss the bid in more detail. 
 
 Trustee Wyatt Smith asked if there was anything that could be done to help the 
excessive amount of tar bleeding in the roads around town. Mayor Turpin said Nick and Andy 
can lay sand or rock down to help absorb it and will have them do that this week. 
     
  Wyatt Smith made a motion to adjourn. Amanda Ahlers seconded the motion. The 
voting was as follows: Abby Flynn-yes, Wyatt Smith-yes, Sarah Carter-yes, Vickie Adkins-yes, 
Amanda Ahlers-yes. The motion was carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:09 pm. 


